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INDIANAPOLIS, IN (April 17, 2013) — High school administrators across the country 

are now able to conduct nationwide searches for athletic department job openings with 

the launch of the NFHS High School Career Center. In addition, job seekers can post a 

rèsumè and search the listing of jobs free of charge. 

The NFHS High School Career Center is located on the NFHS Web site and can be 

accessed at careercenter.nfhs.org. 

“With the high turnover rate of high school coaches and athletic administrators, the 

NFHS wanted to provide an easy way to connect schools with potential employees,” said 

NFHS Executive Director Bob Gardner. “The ultimate goal is to assist athletic departments 

in finding the right person for every job.” 

With posting packages starting at $200 for a single 30-day posting, the Career 

Center is designed to broaden the search for coaching and other athletic department 

openings. Employers can gain more exposure for the position vacancy through the 

“Featured Job” option. Once an account has been created and a job posted, employers 

can search rèsumès and have qualified job seekers’ information e-mailed to them 

automatically. 



Job seekers also have the ability to customize their job search within the Career 

Center. Job searches can be done by keywords and location, and job alerts can be created 

to send e-mail alerts when a job is posted that matches their requirements. 

The NFHS High School Career Center is part of the Sports and Athletics Career 

Network (SACN), which includes job boards for other athletics organizations, such as the 

NCAA, National Junior College Athletic Association and the American Football Coaches 

Association. NFHS High School Career Center users are also able to view job postings 

posted to the entire SACN. 

 

# # # 

This press release was written by Chris Boone, NFHS Web Content Manager.  
 

 

About the National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS) 

The NFHS, based in Indianapolis, Indiana, is the national leadership organization for high school sports and performing arts 
activities. Since 1920, the NFHS has led the development of education-based interscholastic sports and performing arts 
activities that help students succeed in their lives. The NFHS sets direction for the future by building awareness and support, 
improving the participation experience, establishing consistent standards and rules for competition, and helping those who 
oversee high school sports and activities. The NFHS writes playing rules for 16 sports for boys and girls at the high school 
level. Through its 50 member state associations and the District of Columbia, the NFHS reaches more than 19,000 high 
schools and 11 million participants in high school activity programs, including more than 7.6 million in high school sports. As 
the recognized national authority on interscholastic activity programs, the NFHS conducts national meetings; sanctions 
interstate events; offers online publications and services for high school coaches and officials; sponsors professional 
organizations for high school coaches, officials, speech and debate coaches, and music adjudicators; serves as the national 
source for interscholastic coach training; and serves as a national information resource of interscholastic athletics and 
activities. For more information about the NFHS, visit www.nfhs.org. Access and order NFHS Coach Education courses at 
www.nfhslearn.com. 
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